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The Buzz

Do you have an idea for the 
front cover of the newsletter? 

We would like to replace the 
Little Reddings School logo 
with designs from pupils. If 
you would like to enter, draw 
your design on A4 paper and 
give it to Miss Moses. 
Remember to add lots of 
colour. 



Maths

It is important that pupils continue to revise the four 
operations in maths. Have a go at the challenges 
below.

Addition  
 

Multiplication  
 
 

Division  
 
 
 

Subtraction

Click on the link below to revise the grid 
method using an interactive game. 

http://www.bbc.co.uk/skillswise/game/ma 
12pape-game-written-multiplication 

https://www.theguardian.com/education/2003/mar/04/primaryschoolteachingresources.primaryeducation
https://www.bbc.com/education/topics/zvmxsbk
http://www.bbc.co.uk/skillswise/game/ma12pape-game-written-multiplication


Sewing
Year 4 are continuing to transfer their flag patterns onto the 

binka. Their flag designs are looking great!  



Notice board
Make £5 Grow 

Year 4 has been given £60 to invest in the Virgin 
Bank project. Pupils will be deciding what to do 
with this money shortly. This will be spread out 
throughout the summer term and we will require 
lots of parent helpers. If you are able to help, 
please let Miss Moses know days and times. We 
would like to work on this project in the 
afternoons. 

Art and D.T 

Our new topic is called Road Trip to USA. We have 
some very exciting Art and D.T projects coming up, 
which require Year 4 to collect lots of cardboard 
boxes. Please bring any spare cardboard boxes into 
school. 

Reading  

Please ensure that pupils are reading 
their school reading books for 15-20 
minutes a day. 

Times tables  

Keep learning your times tables at 
home. Remember to use Times Table 
Rockstars to help you with this.



Notice board
National Share-A-Story-Month 

May is 'National Share a Story' month. This is an annual 
celebration of the power of storytelling and story sharing, 
providing a fantastic opportunity to encourage pupils to 
read widely.  If you would like to share a story with your 
child's class, please let Miss Moses know. You could share 
your favourite childhood story, or a story from your own 
culture.  

Summer term clubs
Sign up for clubs at the office.  

Why not try French club? 

In French club we have been learning 
French through baking! Also, we will be 
doing lots of art projects. 



French numbers

.

We are trying to master numbers 1-50 in French this year. 
Please spent a few minutes a day reviewing these numbers 
with pupils. Miss Moses will be looking out for French 
number stars this term. Prizes will be awarded! Click on the 
link below to access Quizlet resources to help pupils learn 
numbers 1-50 in French. There are flashcards, tests, games 
and pronunciation support.  

https://quizlet.com/227674/numbers-1-50-in-french-flash- 
cards/ 



On Friday 11th May, Little Reddings had their very own Race for Life in aid 
of Cancer Research UK. Our children are the generation that will hopefully 
see ground breaking treatments and cures for cancer in their lifetime; they 
are the rising stars who could be the researchers and lifesavers of 
tomorrow. The whole school walked, jogged or ran 1km on the school field. 
It was wonderful to see so many parents at the event, and congratulations 
to everybody for helping to raise an incredible sum of money.  

Race for Life

There is still time to add to our incredible total for 
Cancer Research UK. Click on the link below to 
access the donation page.  

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/little- 
reddings-primary

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/little-reddings-primary


Quotes of the week 
 

Find out about Audrey Hepburn.



Awards 

Stars of the week  

Simon -Kristjan 
and Chrissy-Jo 

Morpurgo - 
Cassio  and John

Writers of the week 

Simon - Chris 

Morpurgo - Michael 

Word Count Leader Board 

Here is the leader 
board of the 

number of words 
read since the 
start of Year 4.


